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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year’s sports day will see a combination of races and activities done throughout the year for you to join in with. We will be 

hosting classic sports day races for you to cheer on and encourage all the children racing. We will also be holding a parent’s race 

for you to join in with so don’t forget your trainers! Once the races have finished and the points are being counted there will be 

a chance for you take part in a variety of sports that have been done in PE with your child. At the end of the event we will 

announce the points for each team. Sports day will begin the week commencing Monday 7th July 

The Sports Festival will run as follows: 

Monday 7th July 

1:10 – 1:50 4FB 

2:00 – 2:40 4OD 

Wednesday 9th July 

1:10 – 1:50 3K 

2:00 – 2:40 6L 

Thursday 10th July 

9:00 – 9:40 RB 

9:50 – 10:30 RK 

Break time 10:45 – 11:00  

11:10 – 11:50 1H 

Lunch 

1:10 – 1:50 2D 

2:00 – 2:40 2W 

Friday 11th July 

9:00 – 9:40 6T 

9:50 – 10:30 1B 

Break time 10:45 – 11:00 

11:10 – 11:50 3B 

Lunch 
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1:10 – 1:50 5H 

2:00 – 2:40 5M 

 

Year 1 – Year 6 festivals will take place on the Astro turf. Parents will enter via the gate on Wood Street, where it will remain 

locked during each session. Reception’s Festival will take place on the EYFS playground. Parents will enter via the side gate of 

the playground. Please make a note of when your child’s Festival is taking place. We look forward to seeing everyone at the 

Festivals. 

Thanks 

Mr Senior 


